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Arbor Hills Neighborhood 
Supplemental Fire Flow Supply project 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Madison Water Utility will present the recommended exterior architectural details for 
the Arbor Hills Water Pumping Station at a public hearing before the Water Utility 
Board on Tuesday January 25, 2011. Working closely with a citizen panel and through 
input received at a public meeting with the neighborhood, the utility has evaluated 
various exterior architectural details and treatments for the building and is making a 
recommendation. An artist rendering of the proposed building is attached for your 
information and use. Full project description can be found at www.madisonwater.org, 
“Arbor Hills Supplemental Fire Flow Supply” 

Notice of Public Hearing: All citizens are invited to participate in a public hearing 
before the Water Utility Board to consider the acceptance of the exterior architectural 
treatment recommendation for the proposed pump station. The Water Utility Board 
desires to solicit public input and comment on said project. Written comments and 
objections regarding this project will be accepted up to the start of the public hearing. 
Comments can either be submitted via email to water@madisonwater.org or by US mail 
to MADISON WATER UTILITY, 119 E. Olin Avenue, Madison, WI 53713. 

Tom Heikkinen; Water Utility General Manager               cc: Alder Bruer
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